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Note to all Team Contacts – May 2021 
 
Firstly, we thank you for your interest in the Lancashire Classic; this will be the eighth 
staging of the event which is cemented as a firm favourite for golfers from all over 
the UK. Understandably we have no teams from outside the UK this year, but 
hopefully the situation will return to normal next year. 
 
Many of you have been contacting us to double check arrangements, and we are 
very glad to confirm that the event will proceed as planned with no foreseen 
difficulties - in fact the main changes this year will be those aligned to WHS. 
 
The Government’s announcements recently mean the return of hotels and indoor 
hospitality, and as our event takes place after the next significant roadmap date of 
21st June, we expect near normality in July. 
 
The start sheet has been full since last November, and though we’ve a healthy 
waiting list there’s now little chance of any slots becoming vacant. Also, we are 
beyond the date whereby a full refund can be arranged. So unfortunately that means 
we’ve been unable to satisfy any of your requests to switch tee times should any 
have become free - apologies for that. 
 
We will contact you approximately 4 weeks before the event to check on your team 
players. We don’t want the detail just yet, but we’ll be asking for: 

• Players full names (as on the golf board for your region e.g. England Golf), 

• Their Golf Clubs, and 

• Their current Handicap Index 
You can then give us any final updates (like HI changes) at Registration on Mon 5th 
July. 
 
Should anyone need to reserve buggies they are available at each course, and can 
be reserved by contacting the relevant professional’s shop. In the meantime, please 
check our website which explains everything you need to know about the Lancashire 
Classic, and importantly, stay fit for the next 8 weeks. 
 
Best Regards 
Rick Woods & Chris Sumner 
The Lancashire Classic   
  


